
      

 

 

 

   

 

 

July 13, 2020 

 

Dear EMS ISD Families and Staff, 

 

Last week while EMS ISD was closed for the annual districtwide shutdown week, the Texas Education Agency released public health 

planning guidance for reopening schools in August. District leaders immediately began reviewing the guidance and are working to 

incorporate these recommendations into our Safe Return to Schools Plan for 2020-2021. Additional details about enhanced safety 

measures for in-person learning, as well as remote learning, will be shared with families and staff this Thursday, July 16. The full Safe 

Return to Schools Guide for Families will be available on the district website in the coming weeks. We appreciate your partnership as 

we continue to work through unprecedented challenges and ongoing uncertainties to provide safe and strong learning options for our 

community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your EMS ISD Leadership Team 

 

 

 


